
From 1 January 2024, Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander students will pay no 
tuition fees for enrolments where they qualify for the Victorian Government’s 
Skills First Funding* at Wodonga TAFE. This will apply to Apprentice and Trainee 
students as well as our public funded courses.

Students already studying with Wodonga TAFE will also have their fees waived for 
subjects starting in 2024.

Wodonga TAFE’s Koorie scholarships, which previously assisted with tuition fees, 
can now support additional training costs such as materials and excursions. To 
apply for a scholarship please visit our website to access the application form.

For more information on any of these initiatives, please speak to our  
Koorie Education Unit (1300 698 233 or keu@wodongatafe.edu.au)

* Eligibility criteria applies
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